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From: Sandra Hamilton

To: Ifox@louisberger.com

Cc: Doug Wetmore; Mike Murray; Britta Muiznieks

Subject: followup item EQD comments on 1st internal review draft FEIS
Date: 09/23/2010 02:42 PM

Lori,

The item for CH 4 p. 397 (lines 37 and 39) on text reading "virtually eliminating”
and "ample time" respectively:

I've discussed these with Britta. Please change your text ... "until 7:00 am, this
would allow Seashore staff ample time to survey the beach for nests prior to the
onset of ORV use, virtually eliminating the possibility that crawls would be obscured
by ORV tracks, causing nests to be missed and therefore not protected as has
occurred in the past.” to the following:

..."until 7:00 am, this would generally allow Seashore staff time to survey the beach
for nests prior to the onset of ORV use, reducing the possibility that crawls would be
obscured by ORV tracks, causing nests to be missed and therefore not protected as
has occurred in the past.”

The new text above deletes "ample," inserts "generally,”" and substitutes "reducing”
for "virtually eliminating"

The rationale for these changes is that on days when there are multiple nests the
sea turtle patrol may not be able to clear the whole beach before 7:00.

Please check to see if this change carries into in any other place in the FEIS.
Thanks.

Sandy

Sandy Hamilton

Environmental Protection Specialist

National Park Service - Environmental Quality Division
Academy Place

P.O. Box 25287

Denver CO 80225

PH: (303) 969-2068

FAX: (303) 987-6782
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